Date: 28 March 2022

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
1435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules

To Whom It May Concern:

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Teguar Corporation to market our product under

their own identification.
The original identification is: FCC ID: 2ADL6-CAPPUCCINO
The original granted date is: 03/22/2022

Sincerely,

A2

Signafy

Jonathan Cheng, ERDC/ Director
jonathan.cheng@mic.com.tw
MITAC COMPUTING TECHNOLOGY CORPORATION




